United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Lower Colorado Region
Southern California Area Office
27708 Jefferson Avenue, Suite 202

IN REPLY REFER TO: Temecula, CA 92590-2628
SCAO-7000 JUL 01 2016
ADM-13.00 :

Mid Coast Transit Constructors
5066 Santa Fe Street
San Diego, CA 92109

Subject: Letter of Appreciation
Dear Society Members:

On behalf of the Bureau of Reclamation 1'd like to thank all of you for your volunteer service at
the San Diego River Park Foundation’s June 25" cleanup in Mission Valley. Over the course of
three-hours, your organization along with 90 other volunteers safely collected and removed more
than 1,200 pounds of trash and rounded-up many unique items, like a discarded mattress,
propane containers and other household waste. Great Teamwork!

This cleanup significantly reduced unsightly litter, storm debris, and helped curb illegal dumping
activity along this sensitive riparian area. Your service and commitment to haul out other
people’s trash without complaint shows your unwavering dedication. Thanks to your efforts that
day it helped make a difference along the San Diego River.

The San Diego River Park Foundation has a goal to restore the river from its headwaters in the
Laguna Mountains to the Pacific Ocean, creating a natural riparian park setting along its 52-mile
descent. With your help, that goal is being achieved one river mile at a time. The greater San
Diego community is very fortunate to have environmentally-conscious members like you
volunteering. 1 extend my sincere thanks and appreciation for a Job Well Done!

Sincerely,

William I. ele
Area Mangger

cc: Ms. Tiffany Swiderski, Field Associate
The San Diego River Park Foundation
PO Box 80126
San Diego, CA 92138



